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STAKEHOLDERS MEETINGS 
All stakeholders are encouraged to attend board meetings to voice their ideas and opinions. Our upcoming 
meetings for the 3rd Quarter of 2023 will be July 19, 2020; August 16, 2023; September 20, 2023.  All meetings 
will be held via ZOOM. Schedule is subject change and is stated otherwise in advance. Please go to the 
website for the link of each meeting. 
 
CHATSWORTH BID GARBAGE CANS BEING CONVERTED TO PLANTERS 
As many of you know the BID was responsible for the creation of 22 Cement Street Garbage Cans and public 
benches.  Unfortunately, it has been costly to maintain these garbage cans.  We have been in communication 
with the City of Los Angeles who will now be providing garbage cans and service for these cans in the 
Devonshire Corridor.  The Board has decided to convert the garbage cans into planters.  Volunteers Cleaning 
Communities is responsible for converting the Planters. 
 
CHATSWORTH FARMERS MARKET & FOOD FESTIVAL 
Chatsworth Farmers Market and Food Festival starting Friday July 14, 2023, every 

Friday from 3pm-8pm at St John Eudes Church 
located at 9901 mason Avenue, Chatsworth 
91311. This market will preliminary be from 
3pm-8pm, every single Friday. Tons of free 
parking, free entry, we will have farmers, tons of 
food vendors, heavily focused on bunch of 
delicious food, crafters, artisans and much 
more! We have room for about 100 vendors! 

 
If you are interested in being a vendor weekly! Please email 
chatsworthfarmersmarket@gmail.com or dm “chatsworthfm“on Instagram or 
TEXT 818-300-3023. We are all very excited about this! Hopefully we get a fantastic 
turnout every week and make this amazing for the city of Chatsworth and 
surrounding areas! 
 
FREE ADVERTISING FOR BID MEMBERS 
If you would like to advertise to your fellow BID Members, as well as be featured on 
our website, please contact our administrator at Admin@ChatsworthBID.com and 
we will arrange artwork to be added to the web-site.  We want to promote your 
business.  This is why we exist.   
 
SECURITY/BUSINESS WATCH 
Both the Security Patrol Program and Business Watch Program will continue in the 
2023 year contract with the afternoon and evening/night time patrol.  
There have been numerous reports of graffiti and transients along Devonshire 
Street. AET Security has been reporting to Anti-Graffiti.LACity.org and in most cases 
the graffiti is removed within 24-48 hours. Reports can be found on our website. 
 
The A.E.T Security Services Group continues to be very successful in making 
Chatsworth a safer place to work and do business. If you want to get a hold of A.E.T 
Security Services Group, please contact them at 818-564-0205.  
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SECURITY/BUSINESS WATCH 
Both the Security Patrol Program and Business Watch Program 
will continue in the 2023 year contract with the afternoon and 
evening/night time patrol.  There have been numerous reports 
of graffiti and transients along Devonshire Street. AET Security 
has been reporting to Anti-Graffiti.LACity.org and in most 
cases the graffiti is removed within 24-48 hours. Reports can 
be found on our website.  The A.E.T Security Services Group 
continues to be very successful in making Chatsworth a safer 
place to work and do business. If you want to get a hold of 
A.E.T Security Services Group, please contact them at 818-564-
0205.  

 

We invite you to join us at our board meetings.   
Come and contribute your input and help us improve the Chatsworth Business Corridor. 

Scheduled 2023-Contract MEETINGS and EVENTS 

August 16, 2023;  September 20, 2023;  October 18, 2023 
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